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      BY E-MAIL  
 
December 12, 2014 
 
Ms. Erin Henderson 
Regulatory Coordinator – Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
7th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Ms. Henderson:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc.  

Application for 2015 and 2016 Transmission Revenue Requirement and 
Rates  
Board File Number EB-2014-0140 

 
On December 2, 2014, in its oral decision on this matter, the Board indicated that Board 
staff and intervenors were expected to file comments on Hydro One’s Draft Rate Order 
(DRO) by December 15, 2014. 
 
On December 11, 2014, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) filed a 
letter requesting an extension for filing comments on the DRO until December 19, 2014. 
 
The Board has determined that it will grant this request for the IESO and amend the 
comment date for all other parties.  Therefore, the IESO will be permitted to file their 
DRO comments no later than December 19, 2014.  All other parties will be permitted to 
file their comments on the DRO as well as any comments on the IESO submission by 
December 23, 2014.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Harold Thiessen, Senior 
Project Advisor, at 416-440-7637 or harold.thiessen@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
cc. All Parties, EB-2014-0140 
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